
Question on Notice 
 

No. 675 
 

Asked on 11 June 2025 
 
 

HON L ENOCH ASKED MINISTER FOR TRANSPORT AND MAIN ROADS 
(HON B MICKELBERG) 
 
QUESTION: 
 
With reference to the Salisbury to Beaudesert passenger rail and the planning summary report 
released by Transport and Main Roads last year—  
 
Will the Minister provide a detailed timeline for community consultation on the identified corridor? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
I thank the Member for the question. 
 
The Crisafulli Government is committed to creating vibrant, well-connected communities. This 
includes ensuring the progression of timely planning to support growth in South East Queensland. 
 
Corridor protection has been identified as the next key activity for the Salisbury to Beaudesert 
passenger rail. Consultation activities including consulting potentially impacted landowners will 
be undertaken prior to formal protection of the corridor. A detailed timeframe for consultation is 
subject to the timing of the next stage of technical investigations to inform meaningful 
engagement with the community on future corridor requirements. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


